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From: Dawn Cervellino [dmjcervellino@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, July 26, 20101:35 PM
To: EP, RegComments
Subject: natural gas>»

I think it is extremely important that we regulate oil and gas companies. The residents
of PA should be cautious and greedy about how our state is harvested, especially in light
of the BP debacle that the Obama administration perpetuated by trying to push for less
dependence on our Arab neighbors. If we, the people, do not do our job and watch big
business and bigger government the atrocities to our land cannot be blamed on anyone
else except we, the people. The gas companies should be charged BIG BUCKS for raping
the land and that money should be placed entrust for healthcare and education- the two
areas our governement is clueless about and now are trying to play catch-up while other
coutries are laughing at us!! If we educate our people better we would have most fo the
issues we have. So rich of a nation we are yet, so poor on sense!

Sincerely,

Dawn Cervellino


